
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This Friday, 15th June, we are taking all of Year 3 to Aston 

Fields Middle School to see their production of ‘Annie Junior’. 

We will be walking the children to and from the school and 

we will be back before the end of the school day. Please 

ensure that your child has a waterproof coat should the 

weather be inclement. 

On Tuesday 3rd July we will be holding our Victorian 

Museum for the children to show the artefacts they have 

made. After school, parents are invited to come with their 

child through the hall doors to look at the children’s 

museum. 

On Wednesday 11th July we will be having a D&T day where 

we will be making shadow puppet theatres. Please could 

every child bring in a cereal box or similar to form the 

theatre. We would also appreciate it if you could send in any 

material or ribbon that the children may want to use to 

decorate the theatre with. 

Just to remind you that next Thursday, 21st June, is our 

Victorian day where all children are asked to come dressed 

as a Victorian child. Also can we remind all parents that for 

the trip to the Black Country Museum, the children can wear 

their own clothes. Please make sure these are suitable for 

walking around and the weather conditions. 

Thanks for your support. 

The Year 3 Team 


